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Rocky	Mountain	Crude	Oil	teammates!	Say	hello	to	your	new	Company	newsletter!	
	
Every	month,	we	will	use	this	forum	to	highlight	notable	accomplishments	and	important	
happenings	within	our	company.	
	
And,	we'd	like	to	hear	from	you,	so	let	us	know	if	you	have	anything	you'd	like	us	to	address.	
Contact	Mike	Mathies	at	mwmathies@mrcrudeoil.com.		
	
	

On	a	Roll!	
July	marked	a	significant	milestone	for	Rocky	Mountain	Crude	Oil	as	our	field	supervisors,	
drivers,	mechanics	and	dispatchers	stepped	up	their	activities	and	helped	us	achieve	a	
monthly	average	of	transporting	more	than	22,000	bbd!	
	
That's	a	120%	increase	from	July,	2016	and	that	makes	us	one	of	the	fastest	growing	
midstream	transportation	companies	in	our	region.	
	
These	results	are	a	credit	to	the	hard	work	and	dedication	of	every	associate	and	we	
appreciate	all	you	do	to	represent	our	company	in	such	a	professional	manner!	
	
-	Chris	Helms,	President	and	CEO	
-	BIll	Dickey,	CFO	and	COO	



	

  

	

 

Expanding our Fleet 

 

Earlier this month we purchased three additional quad-axle trailers that will be placed into service in the 

Northern Division and Weld County. 

  

  
 

Eddie Carlton, Wayne Covington and Jeff Barnet take possession of three 2011 Dragon 11,000-gallon quad-axle trailers at Ritchie 
Brothers auction yard in Longmont, CO. 



Jeff Beighle To Lead RMCO EH&S 

 

 

Industry environmental health and safety veteran, Jeffrey Beighle, joined Rocky Mountain Crude Oil, 

LLC (RMCO) on August 21, 2017, as Director of EH&S. 

 

“Jeff has a global pedigree in all things EH&S and has operated in North and South America, the Asia 

Pacific region and the Middle East,” according to Chris Helms, President and CEO or RMCO. 

“Importantly, Jeff has a wealth of experience in crude oil transport operations in one of our most strategic 

producing areas, the Northern Division” 

 

Please join us in giving a big RMCO welcome to Jeff! 

	

Speaking of Safety . . . School's In Session 
 

 

Much like how we open our team meetings with a 

safety moment, this newsletter is another 

opportunity to remind everyone just how important 

safety is to everything we do at RMCO. 

 

So, appropriate for this time of year, here's a 

reminder for drivers to be extremely attentive and 

careful when driving in and around school zones or 

buses.  
 



 
 

	
 

 

Open Enrollment Coming Soon 
 

 

Look for information next month on your employee benefits and Open 
Enrollment, which begins November 1, 2017. 
 
We're here to help you understand each of the benefits the company 
provides so that you're able to use them to their full extent. After all, it's not 
a benefit unless it gets used! 

	
	

 
	


